
August 2017 Update 

Don & Mae Wunderink 
 
 
Dear family and friends, 
 
It’s hard to believe we’ll be heading to the airport tonight and leaving Peru just shortly after 
midnight.  Nine years of adventures, blessings, friendships, and service in this beautiful country 
have come to a close.  As we leave this place, here are a few items of praise and prayer: 
 

1. Praise God for providing a couple (Allen and Mati Rogers) to replace us, for the 
opportunity to train them, and for their willingness to begin both ministries (bookkeeper 
and guesthouse manager) by the first of September. 
 

2. Praise God for a beautiful farewell from our mission team who have become our family 
here.  We have been so blessed to know them. 
 

3. Pray for all the transitions ahead as we find a home, say our final thank you to our 
supporters, finish with SIM (end of November), and settle in Bradenton, FL. 

 

 
Looking forward to connecting with many of you in the next few months. 
 
 
Blessings, 
Don & Mae 
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